
Budget Amendment Proposal #3 

Sponsor: Council Members Steve Fairbanks and Zach Robinson 

Recommendation: 

On May 22, 2018 the City Council requested additional information on the police compensation plan, 

and directed the Council Office to complete a comparative analysis.  Based on that analysis, Council 

Members Fairbanks and Robinson will offer a revised compensation proposal and budget amendments. 


